
 

     

Happy Thanksgiving!! 
 

There are so many things to thank our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, for; salvation from the penalty for 
our sins, our daily provision, work to do, family, and the blessings are endless. 

 

As we were all anticipating, on October 31st, at 11:45 am, our daughter, Abigail, was born. Her full 
name is Nila Elaine Abigail Rivadeneyra Finney. She is the delight of our lives!  We are so thankful that 
the Lord is lending her to us for a while. Please pray that she would know Jesus Christ as her Savior at 
an early age. For those to whom the information is important, she weighed 8 lbs,10 oz, and measured 
20.5 in. 

 

She was born by cesarean, so I am still recovering, but I am like 90% better now. I spent 2.5 recovery 
days in the hospital, day 3 was rough!!I am so thankful for my husband, Lenin, who was my bedside 
nurse at home. We also have the sisters in the church to thank for bringing us two weeks of meals 

 

             



We have spent about a month recovering, but we are coming close to the Christmas season, so we will 
be planning many evangelistic activities with children and adults alike.  More updates on those will 
come soon. 

 

Thank you so much for your love and prayers for Abigail and for our family. Some of you even sent gifts 
to help with the things that we needed for Abigail’s arrival, God bless you all! The operation was 
successful, and I seem to be recovering very well. We hope that you all can meet our daughter face to 
face. 

 

May God’s peace and provision be with you all this coming Holiday season and have a very happy 
Thanksgiving! 

 

In Christ, 
Lenin, Amber, and Abigail        Rivadeneyra 

      

 


